PUBLIC HEARING - FEBRUARY 6, 1985

The public hearing to receive comments from the public sector rel to use of
Community Block Grant Funds was called to order by President Shealer at 3:30 PM,

Those attending included all council members, except Mr., Witt, Attorney Oyler,
Mayor Heflin, Chief Potter, Mr. Sterner, Tom Jolin, Frank Sapp, Andrew Larson and
Mike Sanders, Times Reporter.

Purpose of meeting - to receive citizen imput for proposed use of Community
Block Grant, in the amount of $138,285.00,

Mr, Sapp, Downtown Gettysburg, Inc., read a statement that requested $12,000
be allocated to conduct traffic and parking study.

Mr. Sterner presented proposal of Russel Arkin Associates for $82,500 for the
Fahnestock Building and $42,000 for Recreation Park Restrooms.

With no further comments the hearing adjourned & 345 PM,
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